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NEWSLETTER

A reminder that student led conferences are taking place next Thursday 30th July 2020 from

1:00pm to 7:20pm. SCHOOL WILL CLOSE AT 12.30PM ON THIS DAY, and children will need

to be picked up at this time, so that the teachers can start their meetings on time.  

Carol Plewinski from Kids K’nection will be available to supervise your child/children from

12.30pm on this day - please contact Carol on Ph: 021 832 181 to book your child in. 

Booking times for the meetings can be made online at www.schoolinterviews.co.nz using

the School Event Code 3bcb5.

These meetings are an opportunity for parents, students and teachers to discuss your child’s

progress and achievement, and to set goals for the remainder of the year.  We believe that

students should be fully involved in these discussions, talking about their achievements and

next steps.   I also encourage you to continue having discussions about learning and your

children's goals at home.   This will greatly assist their learning at school. If you are unable to

make these meetings, please contact your child’s teacher to arrange a time to get

together.                 

Whaia te iti kahurangi ki te tūohu koe me he maunga teitei
Seek the treasure you value most dearly: if you bow your head, let it be to a lofty mountain

97-99 Marina View Drive
West Harbour, Auckland

417 0007

Tena koutou e te whanau, mihi nui ki a koutou katoa

Kind Regards

Maurice Young

Principal

24th   Massey High Talks with Year 8's, 9am

29th   Y5/6 & Y7/8 Hockey Zones

30th   STUDENT LED CONFERENCES

          School Finishes at 12:30pm

31st     Y8 Massey High Open Morning

UPCOMING EVENTS
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JULY
STUDENT LED CONFERENCES: THURSDAY 30TH JULY

NEW ENTRANT INFORMATION EVENING

We will be holding our next New Entrant Information Evening on Thursday 6th August, from

4:00pm - 5:00pm, in Room 4. If you have a child starting in term 3 or term 4, we welcome

you along to this evening.

AUGUST
4th    Year 7/8 Netball Zones

4th    Year 2 Trip to Auckland Zoo

5th    Year 7/8 Chess Zones

5th    Year 5 Trip to Pak'n'Save

5th    Year 6 Trip to Stardome

5th    Year 1 Trip to Stardome (Rms 3 & 4)

6th    Year 1 Trip to Stardome (Rm Tahi Rua)

6th    New Entrant Parent Evening 4-5pm

7th    Y5/6 & Y7/8 Book Battle Competition

11th    Year 5/6 Netball Zones

12th   School Cross Country Day

17th   TEACHER ONLY DAY - School Closed

SPARE CLOTHES REMINDER

A friendly reminder that all students please have a change of clothes in their bag in case they

get wet or muddy. We are getting too many students coming to sick bay expecting a change

of clothes, and while we accommodate where we can, we are unable to do this for everyone.

YEAR 1 ARTWORK

http://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz/


GIRL GUIDING - NEW HOBSONVILLE BROWNIES UNIT

A new Brownie unit is opening in   Hobsonville Point! Te Onekiritea

Brownies are starting from mid August at the Headquarters Building.

We use fun, adventure and friendship to build girls' confidence and life

skills for girls aged 7 - 9.5 years old. Join us today and bring more

awesome to your daughter's world. Best of all, Term 3 is half price!

#youbetheguide. Register at www.girlguidingnz.org.nz

XTREME RHYTHMIX AT NORTH HARBOUR GYMNASTICS

Have you ever tried rhythmic gymnastics? It's really fun learning skills

with ribbons, hoops, balls and more! North Harbour Gymnastics has

some great new rhythmic gymnastics classes. Maybe you'd like to give

one a go? Sign up through  www.nhgym.co.nz  now or email 

erica.xtremerg@gmail.com for more information.

WESTLAKE BOYS HIGH SCHOOL INFORMATION EVENING

Thursday 30th July, 6pm in the Auditorium.

Enrolments for 2021 open on 1st July.

For more info visit www.westlake.school.nz

RANGITOTO COLLEGE INFORMATION EVENING

Thursday 23rd July, 7pm in the Auditorium.

To register or to book an Open Day Tour visit 

www.rangitoto.school.nz/enrolments/visit-us

MASSEY HIGH SCHOOL OPEN NIGHT

Monday 3rd August, 3:30 - 5:30pm OR 6:30 - 8:30pm

https://www.masseyhigh.school.nz/1enrolments/open-night-2021

DOGSITTING SERVICE WEST HARBOUR

If you are thinking of going away for a few days but not sure what to

do with your pooch, give me a call for more information! Your dog will

feel part of the family in no time! Small - Medium size dogs only. Call

or text Menissa 027 568 5448.

The Munch Box

Available three days this term, Monday,

Wednesday & Friday. Menus have been sent

home and available on school website or

Facebook page MVS Munch Box

If your child's contact details need

updating with new contact phone numbers,

address, or email address please email

office@marinaview.school.nz so we can

update our records.

CHOIR & ORCHESTRA
A reminder that Mrs Sinclair's Choir and Orchestra

rehearsals resume this term as per below times:

Senior Choir  -  Wednesday Morning 8:15am

Junior Choir   -  Thursday Morning 8:15am

Orchestra       -  Friday Morning 8:15am

Enroling Now for Term 3 - Starts 27th July 2020

Weekly programme including Rippa Rugby, Hockey, Fun

Games, Soccer, Dodgeball

Years 0-4 students

Tuesdays 3:10pm - 4:10pm, 7 weeks, $98

Use voucher code 'earlybird' when paying in full before 

24th July to save!

www.kellysports.co.nz/upper-harbour

upperharbour@kellysports.co.nz,  022 462 8890

facebook.com/KellySportsUpperHarbour

Orders for the latest Lucky Book Club issue will close on

Friday 4th September. A reminder you can place your

orders online at:

https://mybookclub.scholastic.co.nz/Parent/Login.aspx.

Orders will be delivered to school then distributed to

classrooms/children.

A reminder to please return any permission slips for out of

school trips/excursions by the due date on the letter. This

allows time for the teacher in charge to plan and prepare

for the trip. Any permission forms not returned by the date

on the form will mean the student cannot attend that trip.

TERM 3 ACTIVITY FEES

Bring in all your unused technology and

all associated cables and chargers as

part of the HP Tidy Tech Kiwi

Programme.
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COMMUNITY NOTICES
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TIDY TECH KIWI

LUNCH ORDERS

CHANGE OF CONTACT DETAILS

LUCKY BOOK CLUB ORDERS

PERMISSIONS FOR TRIPS

Y0/1  Team Aylett

Y2        Team Ashford

Y3        Team O'Reilly-Dodd

Y4        Team Broadhurst

Y5        Team Moore

Y6        Team Oldham

Y7/8  Team Taniwha

$15.00

$18.00

$14.00

N/A

$5.00

$22.00

Y7 $18.00

Y8 $30.00

http://cdn-au.mailsnd.com/6128/vxXV65rKk6uJ3LGDh_CwxUFk9ny6EfdHht_X-HBWGT8/2989027.jpg
http://www.westlakegirls.school.nz/enrolments-2020/
https://mybookclub.scholastic.co.nz/Parent/Login.aspx.
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What a pleasure it was to take our Year 6/7/8 Football

Teams to Hobsonville School on Wednesday 1st July. 

With neither Hobsonville girls or MVS girls fielding any club

footballers, the match was a fantastic learning experience

for both sides. MVS dominated the game with some very

good shots at goal. The girls won 1-0. 

It was a different story with the boys as most players had

some football experience. Our MVS boys played some

outstanding football winning the game 7-0.

Many thanks for the parents who supported the team and

helped with transport on the day.

Rhonda Sowter

We had waited so long to get a chance to play netball,

training our hearts out. Sunday morning we excitedly turned

up at the North Harbour netball courts ready for our first pre-

season tournament as a team. The first game was a little

unfamiliar but we won the game. We got better and better

as we got used to each other and our abilities to play

together as a team. Our team had 4 exhilarating and tight

games and got into the final. Everyone looked tired but

excited, fueling up on food and water while we waited

nervously for our final.  The final was exciting, the score

going up and down evenly as we sprinted both ways across

the court. The final bell rang and we were drawn with the

opposition team. We had to go into overtime. The pressure

was on! We got an intercept and kept the ball safe so that

we could score the winning goal! Our hearts stopped

beating as the ball went up and into the net. The crowd

went wild! We won the tournament!  

By Carmen

The children were excited to see how their gardens were

growing after the 2 week break. The plants had grown a

lot and there was some serious weeding to do this week,

but everyone pitched in and we got the job done.
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GARDEN TO TABLE PROJECT
FOOTBALL COMPETITION AT

HOBSONVILLE SCHOOL

SPORTS NEWS

YEAR 5/6 NETBALL COMPETITION

The Imagineers had fun this week making their names out

of MDF. The exercise was to learn about sanding

materials with different grades of sandpaper (40, 60, 80,

120) and the techniques used. 

Sanding the wood was all about a lesson in patience

which they can apply to life in general......the longer you

stick at it and with different grades of sandpaper the

better the final result! The students were very happy with

their results.

TECHNOLOGY
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Kids K'Nection
Before and After School Care

and Holiday Programmes

Spaces available for before and after

school care. Onsite at Marina View

School.

To find out more information or to book

contact Carol 021 832 181 or fill in an

enrolment form online at

www.kidsknection.com

Congratulations to Peyton and Mackenzie Waters for their

outstanding efforts to reach the finals in the International

Online Dance Competition. Mackenzie made the finals in her

lyrical and lyrical duo; Peyton in her Jazz and Jazz duo. As a

studio, Dance24Seven had 5 items in the finals.

Congratulations girls!

STUDENT DANCE SUCCESS

NEW ART MURALS
Thank you to Mrs Jackson for the amazing artwork she has

been working on this year with the Year 5, 6 7 & 8 students.

These murals have been put up near the Year 6 classes and

the hall, and look fantastic!


